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October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find the first Progress Review, of this academic year for you child on MCAS.  Reflecting on the last half term 
I have been impressed with our student’s determination, work ethic and attitude to learning.  There are so many 
positives, and it is hugely encouraging to see the progress being made.  I want to take this opportunity to express 
my sincere gratitude for your support and encouragement in helping us to keep your child engaged with their 
learning.  
 
These reviews can form the basis of some very useful conversations about your child’s learning and how 
successful they feel that they are being.  They may also allow you to identify areas in which students feel they can 
make any improvements necessary to be even more successful.  
 
The Progress Review can be used to monitor, encourage, support, and guide your child.  We hope it will help you 
to:   
• Identify where your child is working hard and applying themselves well. 
• Identify subject areas in which your child is making less progress and should be seeking advice and 

support.   
• Start conversations about effort, progress, and their approach towards all subjects in Year 10.  

 
I hope that you are finding ‘Bromcom’ and the ‘My Child in School’ app useful in helping you support your child 
with their homework and independent study. If you are having any problems logging on, please contact the 
Middle School Team on middleschoolstaff@hswv.co.uk or digitalsupport@hswv.co.uk. 

 
As an addition I would like to thank you for your support in ensuring that your child arrives to school by 8:25 
am, this allows us to make a prompt and purposeful start to the day.  Evidence consistently shows, there is a 
clear link between high levels of organisation, punctuality, attendance and achievement. 
  
The number of students involved in extra-curricular activities is wonderful to see. Please encourage them to 
get involved in more next half term and to try new things.  
 
Can I please ask parents/carers to support the school in meeting our expectations for school uniform? Please 
ensure students adhere to the school uniform policy that can be found on the school website.  Your support 
as parents/carers is vitally important in helping us to maintain our high expectations for every child within 
school. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Year Team if this review raises any concerns.  It is essential that we all 
continue to work together to help our students enjoy school and to ensure that they make the progress they 
are capable of. 

 
Yours sincerely 

https://hswv-my.sharepoint.com/Users/stj.brickwood01/Downloads/middleschoolstaff@hswv.co.uk
https://hswv-my.sharepoint.com/Users/stj.brickwood01/Downloads/digitalsupport@hswv.co.uk


   
 

   
 

J BRICKWOOD (Mrs) 
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